
 
January 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Carers  
 
RE: Primary Staffing 
 
Welcome back! I hope you’ve had a wonderful and restful Christmas break. We are delighted to                
introduce some new teaching staff to Atlantic Academy who will be joining the Primary team.  
 
Miss Jackson will be working alongside Mrs Newman until she starts her maternity leave, ensuring a                
smooth transition for the students in 2A. 
 
In addition we also welcome Miss Sherrell to the Primary Team. Miss Sherrell will be working as a                  
SEND Teaching Assistant and brings a wealth of experience with her. 
 
Mrs Hackett will be continuing to teach 4A on a Monday to Wednesday and on a Thursday and Friday                   
Mrs Cottigham (SENCO) will be teaching the class. 
 

    

Miss Jackson Miss Sherrell Mrs Hackett Mrs Cottingham 

As a team, we are all looking forward to working together to ensure we have another fantastic term ahead. If                    
you have any questions about the above, please feel free to contact any member of the team via our                   
website. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Miss M Heppell 
Principal, Primary, Atlantic Academy 

 


